
 
 
 

Zoning Board of Appeals Site Viewing 

 
The ZBA will hold a site viewing  

at 305 Long Plain Road  
on Saturday, February 13, 2021  

at 10:00 A.M.  
 
The viewing is related to a Variance application by Walter A. Piekarski, Jr. 
regarding the side yard dimensional requirements of his property, to allow a 
currently installed carport, currently 3 ft from the property line, to obtain a 
building permit. The site viewing is open to the public, but is not part of the 
application's public hearing. The public hearing has been continued to March 4, 
2021 at 6:40 P.M.  


